
From: Clint Dein
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: Board of Adjustments Case Number: C15-2020-0044
Date: Friday, September 11, 2020 1:03:50 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hi,

I am in favor of this variance, please see attached scan of variance document.

Thanks,

Clint

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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September 10, 2020 
 
 
Board of Adjustment 
City of Austin 
Austin, TX 
 ​Via E-mail: Elaine.Ramirez@austintexas.gov 
 
RE: 1209 Taylor Street, Case No. C15-2020-0044 
 
 
Dear Members of the Board of Adjustment, 
  
The East Cesar Chavez Neighborhood Planning Team is writing in regard to variance to a residential lot requested by 
Forsite Studio on behalf of the owner, Scott McElwain. 
  
The Team heard the applicants at our August 19, 2020 meeting and voted to endorse the following variance request: 
 

 ​“Decrease minimum lot size for two family residential from 5,750sf to 5,647sf”  
  
Please direct any further questions to Kristen Heaney  from the East Cesar Chavez Neighborhood Planning Team at 

​ or (512) 694-0363. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Kristen Heaney 
 
Kristen Heaney 
Chair  
East Cesar Chavez Neighborhood Planning Team  
CC:  
ECCNPT ​via e-mail  
Jason Fryer, architect ​via e-mail 
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